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  We are 6 th  class pupils in Dunboyne Senior 
Primary school. We were in third class when 
the school was awarded an Active School 
Flag. We have great memories of all the 
activities and events that have taken place in 
our school as part of the Active School Flag. 
We hope you enjoy this presentation on what 
our school has done for our Active Flag.  



Minister Jimmy Deenihan  visited Dunboyne Senior Primary 
School when we were in third class.  Mr Sean Boylan and 
newly appointed Junior Ministers, Mrs Regina Doherty and Ms 
Helen McEntee have very kindly attended many of our Active 
School and Health Promoting School Events.  





  Every year, our school holds many events 
for all classes. There is something for 
everyone! We have continued with these for 
the past few years and hope to do the same 
in the future. Here are some of the events 
that we have participated in...  



  Each year, every third class visits the National 
Aquatic Centre for swimming lessons and to 
have fun in the water. Under the guidance of 
professional swimming coaches, they are 
placed into different groups according to their 
ability and learn some new skills! Also, this 
year 3 rd  classes participated in the Primary 
Aquatics Water Safety Programme  (PAWS). 

 







  The fourth classes are taught tennis skills by a 
professional tennis coach from Tennis Ireland. 
They play in the local community centreõs tennis 
courts. Everyone enjoys learning to play tennis!  




